Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES

March 11, 1987

Ms. Peggy Klick, Business Administrator
Napa County Museum Association

473 Main Street

St. Helena, CA 94574

Dear Ms. Klick:

Thank you so much for the package of information which you sent
us about the Litto exhibit. It is very material which we are
delighted to add to our archives. In that regard, would it be
possible for you to send us a few more postcard invitations for our
files?

I hope and expect that [ will be able to see the exhibition on one of
my trips up north. Again, thank you for the information.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
Director
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